
Heidelberg Volleyball Club  

 
 
Coaching Positions State League 2017 

The Heidelberg Volleyball Club is calling for applications for Coaches and 
Assistant Coaches for teams competing in the 2017 State League. 

The club is seeking exceptional coaches for the following teams: 

Men’s Women’s 

Premier Premier 

Reserves (Division One) Reserves (Division One) 

Division Two Division Two  

Division Three Division Three 

It is a very exciting time to be involved with Heidelberg Volleyball Club and 
we are looking for innovative, well-organised and passionate people to lead 
the teams through State League 2017. 

The Men’s program has been rebuilding for two years and is ready to deliver 
strong results across the top three divisions of State League. Our current 
playing list has been loyal to the Club through some tough times, and they 
are all motivated to perform at their best. We are very confident our Men’s 
program is heading in the right direction. 

The Women’s Premier team is the 2016 State League champions, the Reserve 
Women’s team is on the cusp of pushing deep into the finals, and our Division 
2 and 3 Women’s teams are full of very exciting young players. All teams are 
expected to play finals next year.  

Heidelberg Volleyball Club has a very strong junior program and with the right 
coaches in place can set itself up as the premier junior program in Victoria. 

Please email the club by Friday 28th October if you are interested in being 
involved with Heidelberg Volleyball Club in 2017.  

heidelbergvolleyballclub@hotmail.com  
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